
From: USC President [mailto:president@westernusc.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 9:17 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: usc.president@uwo.ca; lshunock@uwo.ca 
Subject: Re: Town & Gown Committee 
 
Hey Heather, 
 
Landon Tulk, the incoming Vice-President of the USC, will be replacing Jamie on Town and 
Gown throughout the year. 
 
Lauren will follow-up to advise who will be attending the May 12th meeting since we are 
currently undergoing a transition month.  
 
And thanks! 
Eddy 
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